
Welcome back! 

We all hope that you had a great summer holiday, we have heard many stories of 
happy trips/holidays which children have been on. 

Please check that you have received the ‘many’ letters which came out this week 
regarding trips, especially the consent forms for medical/photo/local visits to the 
Swinton area. 

Attached is the copy of the yearly dates which we have as present. 

Please note that there are POR/Topic days included. What this means is there will 
be an opportunity for parents/guardians to come into their child’s class and take 
part in activities linked to their child’s topic or power of reading book which is 
being studies by your class. 

You will also notice that some Year 6 activities towards the end of the year are 
noted TBA as we have yet to receive confirmation of what Swinton 
Comprehensive intend to do due to their academisation. 

You are all invited to our Harvest Festival at St Johns Church on Friday 7th 
October 2016 and our Christmas Carol Concert at St Margaret’s Church on 
Friday 16th December 2016. 


